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The missionary collections for the year amounted to $188.40,
which, with $5.82 interest, made in all $194.22, or $23.83 over 1893.
This amount was distributed as follows, viz. :

Goodwoad Mission ..........oi0vvunnns Loee $25 00
Sabbath School Association, Provincial. . .... 25 00
Point-aux-Trembles School ........ e e D000
Trinidad College ....... i oo 20000
Dayspring Mission. . 50 00
General Assembly’s S, S, Committee........ 10 00
Albermarle Street Mission................ 14 22

$194 2
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The Library is kept in an efficient condition and now numbers
nearly 500 volumes. The Treasurer's account show receipts and
expenditures for the year, and the teachers expect a liberal grant
from- the Managers to carry on the work of the current year
efficiently. A very enjoyable picnic was given at the Prince’s
Lodge on the 1oth July, to which the congregation was invited.

A Christmas service was held on Sabbath, 23rd December, in
the church, on which occasion the scholars brought gifts of toys,
fruit, articles of clothing, books, pictures, money, &c., all of which
were distributed among other children and poor families, thus
\y

bringing happiness to others.

Fort Massey Sabbath School is in every sense the nursery of
the church, no less than 16 scholars having become members of
the church during the year ; and in past years the Sabbath School
has contributed in no small measure to the growth of the mem-
bership roll of the church.

The Teachers have been assiduous and faithful in their efforts
from Sabbath to Sabbath to train the children,.and to impart to
them the knowledge of that precious truth which alone can give a
good foundation for time and eternity. Parents little know, and
can hardly appreciate the value of the labors of faithful Sabbath
School teachers who from year to year, with not a little discourage-
ment, cheerfully assume and carry out to the utmost of their ability
the duties devolving on them in connection with Sabbath School
work.

Changes and improvements in lesson helps, in memorising
passages of Scripture, and in other features of the work, will, we
hope with the blessing of God, give a good result for the year 1895.

J. C. MACKINTOSH, Superintendent.




